



Klein Oak Choir:

LIGHTS, CAMERA, SING!

What's in the Choir Wire this week?

Ambassador Update

Directors' Notes

Summer Flags

SFA All-State Camp

District All-State Camp

2025-2026 Parent Orientation Night

Upcoming Dates











Ambassador Update

Hello choir! I am Addie, your choir president, and this is my last ever Choir Wire Ambassador Update. It's so sad to have to leave this amazing program behind, but I've also made so many good memories here, including the choirs I've been a part of and the amazing friends I've made along the way. The last four years have been some of the best of my life, and most of that is due to this program. If I had not been a part of this program, I never would have become the person I am today. This group of people, especially Mrs. Leal and Mr. Freeman, has helped mold me into the person I am and the morals I will always carry with me. Those who are just now starting their high school years or their choir years, don't forget to stay in school and stay on top of your studies. As Mrs. Leal always says, "The most beautiful kind of woman is an educated woman" (*This applies to all choir members*). I will forever be grateful for everything this program has given me. Love all of y'all!! This is Addie Poshard, signing off.



Addie Poshard

KO Choir Ambassador - President

Directors' Notes

THANK YOU, KO CHOIR!!! It has definitely been a great year of singing and fellowshiping. I want to congratulate all of the graduating seniors for making it through high school and moving on to the start of the rest of your lives. I want to say to the underclassmen, be ready and steadfast to move the KO Choir program to bigger and better heights. The potential of this program is endless and it's time to step up and contribute your skills, talent and love for choir. Let us not forget that we have the 4th of July Flags coming up and we would love to have all of those routes filled asap. Everyone is required to do two routes and you can get yours out of the way with the 4th of July flags. If you have not brought in your Memorial Day Flags you need to by the end of the day on Saturday 5/31/25. Parents and supporters thank you all for your continued support of the Klein Oak Family and we look forward to an amazing 25-26 choir season.

Mr. Freeman

KO Choir,

I can't believe this school year has come to a close!! Over the last 7 years, I have had the privilege and honor of getting to be the Associate Director here at Oak, and boy, what a journey it has been. I am incredibly grateful for each moment I have shared with all past and present KO Choir Members. The impact you all have had on my life is immeasurable, and I am honored to have had the opportunity to create music with and know each of you. I also want to say thank you to everyone for all of the kind words that have been shared with me over the last few weeks. Please know they have meant the world to me. I wish you all the best and that you each find something that sparks joy in your life. Remember, you are all deserving of this!! $\ensuremath{\mathfrak{C}}$

Seniors, nothing in this world is as exciting (and scary) as these first steps into adulthood. Please treasure and cherish each step along this journey; these years will form you into the person you are supposed to be. Please know that you are going to falter and fail at times, but failure is just a bump in the road to success. Also, when those moments happen, don't forget that to truly get yourself upright, you will need to lean on those who love you! Each one of you are filled with the greatness to make the world a little bit better than you found it, so please walk through the world with that gentleness and understanding!

Love all of your faces!





Summer Flags

Thank you all for an incredibly successful Memorial Day Delivery this past weekend! Your efforts are greatly appreciated!! Please don't forget that if you brought flags out into the community, they must also be returned!! We ask that all flags and route sheets be returned to the trailer by 6:00 pm tomorrow, Saturday, May 31st! Please take an extra moment to check the flags before rolling them to ensure they did not receive any damage from the storms over the last couple of days.

Also, please don't forget that we have one more delivery over the summer! We still have 28 routes needing to be claimed for our Fourth of July Delivery! See the info below \bigcirc

Fourth of July - SIGN-UP LINK 28 Open Routes
Delivery - Saturday, June 28th
Return - Saturday, July 5th

SFA All-State Choir Camp

First off, we want to say thanks to our booster club for providing scholarships towards this camp.SFA camp will be on July 13-16, 2025. There will be a bus to transport students to and from SFA. Both Oak directors will be there the entire time. Parents are welcome to come to the last day performance and are welcome to take their child with them afterward. More info will be sent out later.

If you received a scholarship and you have not paid your \$190.00 balance, you need to pay it asap. I'm still available on GroupMe and email. Checks and money orders can be made out to Klein Oak Choir Booster Club.





KISD District All-State Camp

The KISD High School Choir Directors are again putting on a District All-State Preparation camp on Friday, August 1st. If you are planning on going through the All-State Process next year, we HIGHLY recommend attending this camp. It is a one-day camp from 10 am-2 pm where the directors will work in sectionals to help prepare those in attendance for the first round of auditions. The flyer for the event is over to the left! We have also posted it on Instagram for your convenience $\ensuremath{\mathfrak{C}}$

2025-2026 Parent Orientation Night

Parent Orientation will be on August 26 from 6:00-8:30 pm. Parents, you will receive emails over the summer, especially those who will be joining our executive Booster Board. I look forward to working with you all on this first choir event of the year.



Upcoming Dates

Friday, May 30th Saturday, May 31st Saturday, June 28th Saturday, July 5th Sun.-Wed., June 13th-16th Wednesday, August 13th Friday, August 1st Tuesday, August 26th LAST DAY OF SCHOOL

Memorial Day Flag Return - flags & routes returned by 6:00 pm Fourth of July Flag Delivery - 8-10 am - KO Athletic Parking Lot Fourth of July Flag Return - flags & routes returned by 6:00 pm SFA All-State Camp

First Day of the 2025-2026 School Year KISD District All-State Camp - KHS -

2025-2026 Parent Orientation Night - KOHS - TBA

CLICK HERE FOR THE FULL KO CHOIR CALENDAR







